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Ms. Jeanne Lacombe 
Senior Analyst 
Canadian Radio-television and  
Telecommunications Commission 
Ottawa, Ontario    K1A 0N2 
 
 
Dear Ms. Lacombe: 
 
RE: Industry Notification of Local Number Portability in the Exchanges of  

Saint-Anselme, Saint-Edouard-de-Lotbinière and Val-Alain, Quebec 
 
This is to provide advance notification to the Commission and the industry that 
Local Number Portability will be activated for commercial service in the Quebec 
exchanges of Saint-Anselme, Saint-Edouard-de-Lotbinière and Val-Alain as early 
as October 9, 2007.  All three exchanges are in the Local Interconnection Region 
of St-Henri.   
 
The industry accepted procedure and interval involving first port notification as 
identified in the Consensus report “Interim Notification Process for Declaring an 
Exchange Portable” (File #ROCO0410), dated January 7, 1999, will be followed.  
TELUS notes that Saint-Anselme was scheduled for number portability by 
November 29, 2007 as part of the phased WNP rollout, but the other two 
exchanges were not previously scheduled for number portability. 
 
TELUS regrets any inconvenience that this short notice may cause. 
 
Please forward this letter to the appropriate industry distribution lists. 
 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Terry Connolly 
Director, Tariffs and Regulatory Filings 
 
JM/dt 


	RE: Industry Notification of Local Number Portability in the Exchanges of  Saint-Anselme, Saint-Edouard-de-Lotbinière and Val-Alain, Quebec 
	Director, Tariffs and Regulatory Filings 


